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Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
134 Maple street NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear S:3.rr 

1000i/1ai J3201fi Aolie°147(5" fJ . 

May 5, 1953 

In going through our DX letter files wo 
f ini a note from you dated December 29, 1952 

We wish to take this opportunity to 
thank for Totter interest and n g cars in adviaing 
ua of Nour reception of W K 1 N. 

Many thanks, ana if we may be of service 
to you please let us known 

Sincerely, 

ß.4DIO l.,,IC1ár t- 
?. T . 

e Jo T aC:k3t4: 
Manager 
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